
         
  
 
                   
 
  

The Victorian Government extends its Managed Services Agreement 

with ApplyDirect  

 

Melbourne, Australia, 27 June 2019: ApplyDirect Limited (ASX: AD1) (ApplyDirect or the Company) today 

announced that the Victorian Government has extended its Managed Services Agreement for a further 12-

month term. 

ApplyDirect CEO, Bryan Petereit, said: “This new extension reflects the strength of the relationship 

ApplyDirect has developed with the Victorian Government, as well as the confidence that the Victorian 

Government has in our service offering. 

“ApplyDirect designed, developed and implemented the careers.VIC whole of government jobs platform and 

is currently providing ongoing services under a managed services agreement.  

“The relationship with Victorian Government is also supporting a pipeline of additional opportunities to 

further enhance the careers.VIC platform. 

“Our relationship with the Victorian Government has been an outstanding case study in ApplyDirect’s 

capability to deliver innovative and value creating recruitment solutions to large employers and we are 

continuing to leverage that experience to pursue other opportunities within the government sector and 

beyond.” 
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